
 
 
 
I would like the opportunity at the meeting of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee meeting on 
March 17 to suggest some changes to the proposed Terms of Reference of the Transportation Advisory 
Committee.  The changes are: 
 
Mandate, first bullet – add  ``Significant land use plans that affect transportation matters.`` 
 
Voting Members – change Canadian Association of Automobiles to Canadian Automobile Association.  
(Note:  to my knowledge, we have never had a representative of the CAA attend committee meetings) 
 
Voting Members – delete ``with an interest in transportation demand`` from the Chamber of Commerce 
representative.  I believe this will make it more difficult to attract Chamber representation. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Frank R. Berry, P.Eng. 
 


